
Question on Notice 
No. 969 

Asked on Thursday, 24 August 2023 
 
MR P WEIR ASKED MINISTER FOR ENERGY, RENEWABLES AND HYDROGEN AND 
MINISTER FOR PUBLIC WORKS AND PROCUREMENT (HON M DE BRENNI) 
 
With reference to the CopperString announcement in March 2023—  
 
Will the Minister advise what year the Woodstock to Hughenden section will be (a) built 
and (b) operational? 
 
ANSWER 
 
The Woodstock to Hughenden section of the CopperString 2032 project is expected to 
be built and operational by 2029. 
 


